
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance       
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music    
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank & Flowers Laura Sutton   705-887-9494 
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca


 

July 16th & 17th, 2022      Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. July 16th    

   

4:00 p.m. 

 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

 

BC 

In Memory of Christine Nieukirk by Patricia Nieukirk & Family 

Special Intentions for Maureen Kitscha by Peter Petrosoniak & Kathy Boyle  

Holy Mass † Deceased Members of the Dunk Family  

Sun. July 17th             

 

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

For the People of the Parish 

For the Intentions of the Doria Family  

Wed. July 20th        1:00 p.m.  BC Intentions for an end to abortion   

Thurs. July 21st   9:00 a.m. FF For Family Reconciliation  

Fri. July 22nd  

   

9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

For the Conversion of Sinners 

For the Souls in Purgatory for whom no one prays  

Sat. July 23rd     

   

4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Jimmy Deguara by Rita and John Deguara 

For those suffering from mental illness  

Sun. July 24th             

 

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

Holy Mass † Joseph Ehmann by Bonnie Ehmann & Family 

For the Intentions of Jadwiga and Waclow Pachucki & Mieczyslaw Parzych   

 

 
Have you ever noticed how some people have the gift of 
hospitality? They are admirable. Others find it a bother, 
wishing like Mary that they could have the “better part.”  
 

Hospitality is work. If cleanliness is next to godliness, 
then hospitality is many steps closer. Hospitality is a 
virtue of our faith and it is an absolute necessity for our 
parishes if they would be vital and inviting places for 
God’s kingdom to be built. Often the challenge for a 
parish to be welcoming is beyond its control. If they get 
too big, it’s hard to know anyone, or feel in a real way 
that you belong. Still, the biggest cities are really just 
many small neighborhoods. If we would be hospitable, 
then small is a virtue. “Hi, I see your hair is done 
differently”, a small thing to notice another, in a small 
way, but it can make a difference. Small communities of 
faith work well because they create an environment 
small enough for real openness and real listening, real 
attending to one another. We share common thinking 
and problems; we share similar hopes and dreams. Faith 
draws us and holds us. 
 

Hospitality requires “an attitude of gratitude”. I am loved 
by God, extravagantly. When I am hospitable to others, I 
am simply returning God’s kindness to me. I’m giving to 
others a small part of what has been given to me. I’m 
giving that fundamental life-giving gift, and it will only 
ennoble me and enlarge me. It may take time and effort, 
but it will never diminish me. 

Blessings to all! 
 

- Fr. Luis 

 

From the desk of the pastor… 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph 

Ehmann, Judith Dann, Helen Vozza, Anne Hayes, Barbara Gartner.  
 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Rita Lenton, Pat Howards, Patrick 

White, Alan Visneskie, Lorraine Smith, Bob Smith & Erica Dutrieue.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
August 08: St. Dominic  
August 09: Blessed John of Reiti  
August 10: St. Lawrence  

 

Offertory  
 

 OLQP     St. Aloysius 
 

   Sunday Offering        $ 1,199.25     Sunday Offering     $ 1080.00 
   Indigenous Fund       $    577.30     Indigenous Fund     $ 703.11

  
     
       
 
 
 

  

   

       
 

 
 
         

 

 

Fr. Luis is heading home to the Philippines for a very well-
deserved vacation and rest. COVID has prevented him from 
going home for a few years and he is leaving end of July and 

returning in 6 weeks. Come and help us send him off with 
prayer and love! 

When:    Friday, July 22nd after the 1pm Mass  

Where:   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, Bobcaygeon  

What to Bring:    A “Dish to Share” (example: cold salad, meat 
 and cheese tray, sandwiches and/or a dessert).  
  

What to Give:  Cash donations are being collected – please see  
Maeve on Friday before or after Mass. She has 
an envelope available to place your farewell 
contribution in if you wish.  All cash donations 
will be given directly to Fr. Luis to assist in 
covering his expenses and support him on this 
trip.   
 

Join us, as we show Fr. Luis our thanks, appreciation, for his 
dedication and years of service.  Also, his support and faithful 

leadership during COVID.  Join us at mass as we pray to God, in 
thanksgiving for the wonderful gift of our pastor and his faithful 

response to his vocation.  
 

 

Bon Voyage Luncheon for Fr. Luis 

 

If you require any further information 
or have questions, please contact 
Maeve at 416-302-7612 or email 

Nancy at ndunk@systems24-7.com. 

 

http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0808.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0809.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0810.asp
mailto:ndunk@systems24-7.com
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St. Aloysius 

Loonie Auction: The St. Aloysius Ladies Group are preparing for the Loonie Auction on Friday September 23rd and will begin 

accepting donations of items for the auction. Please leave new items at the back of the church or contact Philomena at 705-887-6472 or 

Sharon Murray at 705-374-4626 for more details.  

Food Bank: The Fenelon Falls Food Bank is in desperate need of the following items: toilet paper, crackers, instant noodles, canned 

fruit, cereal, fruit juice, dish soap and baked beans. Please consider donating. Contact Sharon Murray for more info 705-374-4626.  

Volunteer Opportunity: The food bank is looking for a volunteer for Wednesday mornings during the months of July.  This might be 

a golden opportunity for someone looking to get a break from the usual routine.  The usual police checks, etc. will apply.  Interested 

people should contact the Salvation Army.  

 

LIVE-STREAMING OF THE MASS 

FOR THE SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 

 

The Mass for the 16th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time will be live-streamed from the 

Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains starting at 

5:00 p.m. on Saturday, July 16, 2022.   The 

Mass will be available thereafter on the 

YouTube channel for the Roman Catholic 

Diocese of Peterborough. 
 

Please join in prayer by clicking  

on the link below: 

https://youtu.be/veg9QY6iRgY 

 

 

OLQP 
Food Bank: Thanks to the Parish Family for their ongoing support of our Food Bank. With rising costs comes more need and the help 

given becomes even more valuable. Please share and donate to our boxes in the two grocery stores if possible. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Weekly Prayer Group Meeting 
 

Come and Pray with us every Wednesday & Friday. 

Everyone is welcome! 

 

Wednesday Prayer Group at 7:00 p.m. 
Zoom Meeting Link: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84702608653?pwd=d0s5RVRGVX

RxSEE0OVJyeHRmbGdGUT09 

Meeting ID: 847 0260 8653                   Passcode: 315797 

  

Friday Prayer Group at 3:00 p.m.   
Zoom Meeting Link: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86503707308?pwd=c3psYWhXdll

XMGNVMVp4T0NjRFZKQT09 

Meeting ID: 865 0370 7308                     Passcode: 202010 

 

       
Bp. Daniel Miehm welcomes into the Diocese of Peterborough:  
 

Fr. Jithin Jose, CMI, has arrived from India and is appointed the associate 
pastor of St. Alphonsus Parish in Peterborough, where he will assist Fr. Joshy 
George, CMI.  
  

Fr. Neil Pereira is on loan to us from the Archdiocese of Toronto and will serve 
as the new campus minister to Trent University and Fleming College.   He will 
reside at the Cathedral Rectory in Peterborough.  Fr. Neil has kindly offered to 
assist in parishes this summer and you may reach him by phone at the 
Cathedral or at his email frneilpereira@peterboroughdiocese.org.    
   

Brother Alan Gaebel, OFM Cap, and Brother Stephen Van Massenhoven, 
OFM Cap, will be moving into the former JPII House on Frank Street in 
Peterborough.  Brother Stephen is an ordained priest and in addition to his 
pastoral ministry of prayer and spiritual formation, he will be available as needed 
in parishes for supply work when priests need to be away.  
   
The Capuchins of Central Canada have been rooted in direct and community-
minded ministries for the poor in the Archdiocese of Toronto.   You may be 
familiar with or have seen their ministry, the Community of Hope Centre, near 
the intersection of Yonge and Elm streets in Toronto.  In addition to Toronto, the 
Capuchins exercise a wide variety of ministries in London, ON, Blenheim, ON, 
and Winnipeg, MB.   

 

From the Diocese of Peterborough 
 

New Pastoral Assignments 
 

https://youtu.be/veg9QY6iRgY
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84702608653?pwd=d0s5RVRGVXRxSEE0OVJyeHRmbGdGUT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84702608653?pwd=d0s5RVRGVXRxSEE0OVJyeHRmbGdGUT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86503707308?pwd=c3psYWhXdllXMGNVMVp4T0NjRFZKQT09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86503707308?pwd=c3psYWhXdllXMGNVMVp4T0NjRFZKQT09
mailto:frneilpereira@peterboroughdiocese.org
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WOULD YOU LIKE TO ADVERTISE  

IN OUR BULLETIN? 

 

Please contact the office to secure your spot! 

 

705-887-4149 or 

office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca 

 
Bulletins are distributed each week in a printed copy. 

 

Digital copies are emailed to more than 150 parishioners.  

 

Bulletins are also posted on our website each week.  

 

Advertisements will be valid from June 1, 2022 to May 31, 

2023 

 

Single Space - $150 Double Space - $300 

 

 

 
   

  

Building Brighter and Younger 

Smiles for more than 25 years! 
 

 
 

Now Offering Complete  

Full Lower Suction Dentures 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Chair, Hatha & Yin Yoga 
Classes Tues, Wed and Thurs 

                             Ask about Somatic Movement 
 

Call 705-928-3941  
Email: pguzzi@bell.net  

 

 

mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca

